
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: April 30, 2024 

  
To: Frederic Wondisford, Dean, College of Medicine Phoenix 

Cheryl O’Malley, Vice Dean, Graduate Medical Education, College of Medicine-Phoenix 
Maria Manriquez, Director, Pain and Addiction Curriculum, College of Medicine-Phoenix 
 

From: Greg L. Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education  
 
Re: Notification of Program Disestablishment 

 
This memorandum serves as formal notification and official record for approval to disestablish the 
Professional Studies in Health Science (PSHSCRTG) Certificate owned by the College of Medicine-
Phoenix (0663). The last admit term is Spring 2017.  
 
By copy of this memo, I am requesting that appropriate changes be made to systems, records, and 
publications to reflect the disestablishment of the program. 
 
 
cc:    Ronald W. Marx, Interim Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost   

Greg Heileman, Vice Provost, Undergraduate Education  
Craig Wilson, Vice Provost, Online and Distance Education  
Gary Packard, Interim Senior Vice Provost, Online Initiatives  
Marilyn Taylor, Associate Vice President, Finance and Administration   
Amanda Gluski, Assistant Registrar, Office of the Registrar  
Academic Programs & Organizations Notifications Distribution List  
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 Tel: (520) 621-6688 
   

 



The following has been updated in UAccess. 

Effective Date: 01/01/2017 

Academic Plan Code: PSHSCRTG 

Description: Prof Studies in Health Science 

Last Admit Term: Spring 2017 (2171) 

Effective Term: Spring 2017 (2171) 

 


